
May 7, 2001

The Honorable Judd Gregg, Chairman
Subcommittee on Commerce, Justice, State,

and the Judiciary
Committee on Appropriations
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

On May 1, 2001, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission provided to you our responses to the
preliminary questions which the Committee requested in preparation for the May 8, 2001,
hearing on U.S. Federal Efforts to Combat Terrorism. Following submission of those
responses, we have received input from the Office of Management and Budget and the
National Security Council. The enclosed revised responses take into account that input. I am
providing you with 40 copies of the revised responses, as well as a disk containing the
responses.

If you or your staff have any further questions, please contact me or Betsy Keeling at
301-415-1691.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Dennis K. Rathbun, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosures: As stated


